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NEW RESIDENTS

Mary and Tony Celli, Suite 447, join us from their home of 22 years on
Cape Cod, prior to which they lived in Medford and Winchester. Tony
graduated from Northeastern University and made his career as a civil
engineer, and Mary was a stay-at-home mom to their three children. The pair
now has five grandchildren, and they report that they are enjoying retirement
living.

Sandy Wolfe, Suite 439, joins New Horizons from her home on Mishawum
Road, here in Woburn. Following her graduation from Salem High School, she
completed a two-year secretarial school program and later worked at North
Shore Children’s Hospital, Holyoke Insurance Company, and the Post
Exchange. Sandy has two sons and enjoys reading, playing word games,
dancing, and gardening.

 We extend a warm welcome to Mary, Tony, and Sandy!

Resident Photo Album

Above left, Chef    Angel Malkemes prepares for an end-of-summer BBQ. At right, 
residents Charlie Allito and Florence Fitzsimmons enjoy fresh air on the front patio.

https://www.facebook.com/NewHorizonsChoate


Resident Photo Album, continued

Pictured above, residents  Pat Lavelle (left) and Bob Rochon  (right) 
enjoy multi-generational outdoor visits with their grandniece and 
great-grandchildren,  respectively.

Reminder: Keep Us in the Loop

With the holiday season quickly
approaching, we ask that residents and
families keep us updated on their
whereabouts. Any absence from the
building, be it for a week-long getaway
or an overnight trip, should be
communicated to the front desk or a
director. Also, if a resident's primary
contact is going to be away, we would

like to make note so we can reach out to an alternate contact if needed.

Visit the New Horizons at Choate Facebook page
to see photos and updates from our community!

http://www.newhorizonsatchoate.org

